CITY OF

RIVERSITDE

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of Intent to Enter Into a New Freeway
Agreement with the State of California for State
Route 91 from Buchanan Street to Route 60/91/215
and Notice of Public Hearing

WHAT IS BEING

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is requesting the City

PLANNED? Council to execute a new Freeway Agreement for State Route 91 from
Buchanan Street to Route 60/91/215 Interchanges. This is an administrative
update. The new agreement merges and supersedes all the previous
agreements and/or supplemental agreements between the City of Riverside
and the State of California.

WHY THIS AD? Approval of the new agreement requires the City Council to conduct a public
hearing in accordance with Section 100.22 of the Streets and Highway Code.

PUBLIC The City Council will hold a formal public hearing on the Freeway Agreement

HEARING: for the above noted project on April 24, 2018, at 3 p.m. in the Art Pick
Council Chamber, 3900 Main Street, Riverside, CA 92522. This item will not
be heard before the time indicated, but possibly later.

PROJECT Farshid Mohammadi, Ph.D., P.E. (951) 826-5515

CONTACT: Engineering Manager fmohammadi@riversideca.gov

WRITTEN Mail written statements to Colleen J. Nicol, City Clerk, City Hall, 3900 Main

COMMENTS: Street, Riverside, CA 92522. If you challenge the above proposed action in

court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else
raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written
correspondence delivered to the City Clerk of the City of Riverside at, or prior

Dated and Published: April 10, 2018

to, the public hearing.

COLLEEN J, NICOL, MMC
City Clerk, City of Riverside



